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Community Maps to the Communities Promoting Lifelong Learning - Virtual Learning
Anqotum has delivered Community maps Anqotum has delivered and will continue its delivery
developed for our Mi’kmaq First Nations in New of our Promoting Lifelong Learning program, where we
Brunswick. Thanks to Nelson Cloud for making these promote and teach our First Nation children practices of

deliveries to the chiefs! conservation and stewardship.

Exciting videos are always being created for the
betterment of our program, to enhance the learning
capabilities and enjoyement of our stewards in the
Mi’kmaq run schools of New Brunswick.

It is vital to teach our younger generation the importance
of species at risk and future risks to the environment and
our Mi’kmaq people.

Plans are on-going for the delivery of this project with
new and efficient ways to communicate the importance
of our curriculum.

Anderson Bridge Replacement - Artwork Design
and Installation

Chief Rebecca Knockwood (left) and Anqotum Field Technician
Nelson Cloud (right) holding a map of Amlamgog, Fort Folly First

Nation. The new bridge, which will be replacing the existing

Anderson Bridge, is well underway. Through the
Department of Transportation and Mi’gmawe’l Tplutagnn
Inc., Angotum has a very special project to include in the
design of this bridge. This includes the installation of 12
artwork designs to be embossed into concrete.

To the left, the Atlantic Salmon, is just one of the many to
be included.

Stay tuned for this exciting venture!




